## GET READY! FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL

## WELCOME TO OUR GRADE 9 STUDENTS

**Dear Parent or Guardian,** 

We are very excited to once again offer the "Get Ready! for Secondary School Summer Program 2025" transition program this August. This program is offered at all our Secondary Schools.

Get Ready! is designed to welcome our grade 9 students before beginning classes in September 2025.

The Get Ready! Program will offer students:

- a fun and interactive orientation to the explore their school layout, schedules, and routines
- a review of key concepts in literacy, numeracy and learning strategies
- a chance to meet qualified future teachers a chance to make connections with peers in the incoming class

Date: Vary by Secondary School Time: Vary by Secondary School

**Location: DPCDSB Secondary Schools** 

To ensure your child's participation in the "Get Ready! For Secondary School" program, click this link <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/0sAHPLQkkf">https://forms.office.com/r/0sAHPLQkkf</a> or scan the QR code



Website: <a href="https://www.dpcdsb.org/programs-services/summer-learning/get-ready-for-secondary-school">https://www.dpcdsb.org/programs-services/summer-learning/get-ready-for-secondary-school</a>

Email: registeradced@dpcdsb.org Phone: 905-366-5703 Ext. 48600